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 Open to all districts in San Joaquin County 
 

 No charge 
 

 Light breakfast and full lunch  
 

 District leadership teams should register 
and participate as a team of 5 – 8 
individuals. Including parent leaders, site 
administrators, teachers and/or other 
stakeholders on the district team is strongly 
encouraged. 
 

 Registration deadline: December 19, 2018 

January 11, 2019  9:00 – 2:00 
February 8, 2019  9:00 – 2:00 
 

California has made a series of major shifts in public 
education, all focused on the same objective: to improve 
every students’ learning. Our state has changed the way 
it evaluates and supports schools. Using more than just 
a single measure, California’s new accountability system 
confronts the gaps for student groups that can be hidden 
within student averages.  
 
 
 

SJCOE is committed to providing Differentiated 
Assistance for our local districts and schools through 
collaborative and personalized support. We promote a 
systems approach to continuous improvement, working 
alongside districts to build understanding of why 
performance gaps exist and to identify effective 
improvement strategies. 
 
 

San Joaquin County districts who qualify for 
Differentiated Assistance are strongly encouraged to 
participate in SJCOE’s “Pathways of Continuous 
Improvement” workshops as part of their required 
support. On-site, customized technical assistance is 
offered to each Differentiated Assistance district 
preceding, between, and after the workshops.  

Registration 
www.goo.gl/aj2XeH 

For registration questions please contact             
Stephanie Olmos, Administrative Assistant 
209.468.9056 
solmos@sjcoe.net 
 
For content questions please contact 
Sally Glusing, Director 
209.953.2127 
sglusing@sjcoe.net 

 

 

San Joaquin County Office of Education 
Wentworth Education Center 

2707 Transworld Drive 
Stockton, CA 

 


